
Don’t Scrap the App! 

 
We strongly encourage all parents/guardians to 

submit their Education Benefits Form. Completing 
this form takes less than 5 minutes and can help 

students receive important resources. 
 

 
EVERY FORM COUNTS! 

Every application that is not submitted means lost 
educational programs and resources for our students. 

 

 
Filling out the Education Benefits Form may help provide: 

 

 

 

Health & 
Wellness 
Services 

Before and After School 
Academic & Enrichment 

Programs 

Guidance & 
College 

Counselors 

 

  
 

Fee Waivers for 
College Applications & 

Admissions Tests 

Resources for 
Classrooms, Teachers 

& Children 


